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JOINING OUR NURSERY 
If you have a child who you wish to put onto our Nursery waiting list, 
please go and see the office who will gather some information regarding 
your child's name and date of birth, they will then put them onto the 
Nursery waiting list. 
 

Once your child is due to start nursery (the term after their third birthday), 
Miss Butler will be in touch to arrange an induction meeting and taster 
sessions. 
 

It's as simple as that and you can put your child on the nursery waiting list at any age, all are welcome as 
it helps with our planning! 
 

HARVEST CELEBRATION - A DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 
This Autumn our celebration of Harvest will take place with Fr. Nick at St. Luke's Church on Tuesday 15th 
October at 1.30pm. Fr. Nick and Miss Shopland are already working with Year 5 children who will be 
contributing to the event alongside the songs being shared by children in both Key Stages 1 and 2.  
 
Following the success of last year's activities we will again be collecting larder items for the local THAT 
Foodbank on Queensway – after a busy summer the Foodbank are pleased to receive any non-
perishables eg. tins, dried foods, packets, cartons.  
 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 
Mr Hankin, Mrs Louise and Mr Hampton had a wonderful time with all of the Year 6 children who 
attended the residential on the Raleigh Estate in Dartmouth last week. It was a genuine privilege to share 
so many special moments with the children as they faced new experiences and challenges in an 
environment that was new to them. Having friends around them enabled them to really push themselves 
and enjoy things that were even a surprise to them sometimes! 
Thank you to all of those parents and family members who supported their children in attending – we 
appreciate that these opportunities are not cheap but always do our best to make sure that the children 
get the very best value from the event. 
Mr Hankin will be celebrating the qualities that the children displayed in assembly on Friday morning – 
please come and join us! 
CHANGE TO MEAL ARRANGEMENTS – THURSDAY 3RD OCTOBER – AUTUMN FEAST 
 

The Menu 
 Pork Hotdog 
 Quorn Hotdog 
 Served with Baked Beans and Sweetcorn 
 Chocolate Muffin / Fruit / Yoghurt for Dessert 
 
 

Also available 
 Jacket Potatoes 
 Deli Bar 

 



CELEBRATING SUCCESS  
As part of our Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning the whole school are thinking about 
‘SEAL – New Beginnings’. Our Community Celebration on Friday at 9.00am in the school hall 
will shine the spotlight on the following celebration of our Core Offer: 
 

‘I am keen to talk about my learning’ 
 

AMBASSADOR AWARD 
Mr Whitty would like to nominate a Year 4 boy in his class for an ambassador award this week. 
The contribution he has made in making the Year 3 children feel welcome into the class has 
been exceptional. He has also demonstrated a good attitude towards his own learning, been 
holding the door open and welcoming the class back inside after break and lunch time. Very 
well done. 

 
Mrs Galling would like to nominate two children in Key Stage 1 for an ambassador award, When Mrs Galling 
was helping with lunchtimes last week both of these children were of GREAT assistance to her - Thank You! 
 
Mrs Galling would also like to nominate a child in Key Stage 2 for an ambassador award. When Mrs Galling 
was showing a prospective parent and child around the school last week a child in Year 3 gave the child a 
FANTASTIC Haytor View 'Hello!' It really showed the spirit of our school so thank you!  
 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Thursday 26th – Friday 27th September – Year 5 Residential 
Tuesday 15th October – Harvest Festival 
Thursday 17th & Friday 18th October – Non Pupil Days 
Thursday 17th October – Parent Consultation in school 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th October – October Half Term 
Thursday 7th November – Individual Photographs 
Thursday 19th December – Last Day of Autumn Term 
 

CHRISTMAS DATES - GET THEM IN YOUR DIARY! 
We are pleased to be in a position to share with you already some of the dates of 
Christmas events that will be taking place at Haytor View in December. Exact timings 
and details for some of the events will be shared with you closer to the time by 
learning leaders, but we hope that this early information will enable you to begin to 
make arrangements so that you can attend. Please speak to learning leaders if you 
are keen to clarify details further.  
 
 

Pantomime and Christmas Disco – Thursday 28th November 
Non-uniform Day (Christmas Themed / Christmas Jumpers) – Friday 6th December  
Christmas Extravaganza – Friday 13th December  
Christmas Dinner, Craft Afternoon, Singing Around the Tree – Wednesday 18th December                                            
 

More details to follow…….                
                                                      

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 
Concerned about a child? If you have serious concerns about a child or young person, or if you need help 
parenting your child you can call 0345 155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours please 
call 0845 6000 388. If it is an emergency dial 999. 
 

ATTENDANCE  
Please remember:  If your child is not going to attend school, we would be very appreciative if you can spend 
a few minutes to contact the school office.  If we are unable to contact you via text message or telephone, 
your child’s absence will be recorded as unauthorised. 
 

OVERALL Found B1 
SB 

Found B2 
SJP 

Year 1 
RH 

Year 2 
IF 

Year 3/4 
B1 JW 

Year 3/4 
B2 MC 

Year 5 
AS 

Year 6 
GH 

95.8% 90.6% 95.9% 97.3% 95.4% 95.3% 96.1% 98.1% 96.1% 
 


